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June 08
Email: lizzie.allwill@googlemail.com        As from: 25 The Valls, Bradley Stoke, Bristol BS32 8AW

Dear friends, family, friends of friends-without-email,

I have heard from and written to individually so many of you, I am praying for those who asked, and thinking of many with their particular crises, some major crises, some exciting news.  Some of those on this list don't believe in prayer.  All I can say is, I have lived upheld and guided by it, and known it through and through, just amazing; I am so grateful I can't express it.  Memories of Mair years and years ago; 'If you have never seen a chocolate pudding you might not believe it exists, but if you have eaten one, you know!'

In March, when the CSMV said they were not the best place for me, I thought, total disaster.  But it wasn't and it wasn't many days, either, before I could see they were right.  And that there will be a 'best place for me', I have had a wonderful two years, brilliant training and it was absolutely right to go there.  Leaving was painful but right too.  And as friends do say, 'God IS good'.  (Not that I always think so at the time!)

So, I am thrilled to be able to go on Living the Life.  Someone who has seen me every day recommended a community to me, and me to them (very reassuring, that).  And they offered me space for healing and for discerning the best way forward.  Gently, first two weeks as a 'working guest', then, as it all worked well, an initial three months as an alongsider.  It is nice and near my father. Then the future is open and unknown but that no longer seems scary.  I am travelling light, my affairs are in order, I have been given a warm, loving welcome in a quiet and beautiful home, wonderful friends in contact, much thoughtful and wise guidance, and it seems that more than one door could be open, much to my surprise.

A Sister gave me this and I pass it on:
Let me no more

My comfort draw

From my frail hold of thee
Rather in this
Rejoice with awe

Thy mighty grasp of me.

Anon

Have a wonderful summer yourselves, :)                                              With love and thanks, Lizzie

